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Work proceeding on Etobicoke Creek Trail

	Work is currently being carried out on the Etobicoke Creek Trail south of Cliffview Court in Valleywood.

The purpose of the work is to install culverts and upgrade the trail surface. The work started early in July and is expected to take

approximately six weeks. The contractor is the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority.

For more information, contact Tina Fernandes at the Town of Caledon at 905-584-2272, ext. 4020 or Ted Elmhurst, TRCA Site

Supervisor at 416-661-6600.
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